


I urge the government to object to the building of this facility at Eastern Creek. It is close to 
residential areas which already suffer from odours from existing waste facilities in the area. Our 
area already suffers traffic congestion due to heavy vehicles using local roads, this will only make 
matters worse. There are plenty of areas north and south of Sydney where the facility could be 
built well away from residential areas. It appears to residents of Western Sydney that the area is 
seen as only worthy of second class development. To approve this development will be 
completely irresponsible. 


